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NOTICE OF HEARING

On April 4, 2014, pursuant to § 4-168(a) of the Connecticut General Statutes (“Conn. Gen.
Stat.™), the Department of Public Health (“the DPH”) gave notice of its intent to amend the
Public Drinking Water Quality Standards, § 19-13-B102 of the Regulations of Connecticut State
Agencies (“Proposed Regulations™), by having the Secretary of the State post a notice of its
intended action online. On April 16, 2014, the DPH received from The Connecticut Water
Works Association, Inc., an association of public water supply utilities with more than fifteen
members, a request for a public hearing on the Proposed Regulations.

Accordingly, the DPII will held a public hearing on May 20, 2014, at 1:00 p.m. at the
Department of Public Health Complex, 410 Capitol Avenue, Hartford, Connecticut in
Conference Room 470-C.

Pursuant to Conn. Gen. Stat. §19a-2a, the hearing shall be conducted by Kathryn Keenan,
Esq., who is hereby appointed as Hearing Officer.

If you require aid/accommodation to participate fully and fairly, please contact the
DPH Public Health Hearing Office at (860) 509-7566.
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